
 
 
 
 
December 19, 2023 
 
 
 
Rebecca Orta
12941 2nd St
Spc 115
Yucaipa, CA 92399-5630
 
 
 
Dear Rebecca,
 
 
Thank you for your support of the Crafton Hills College Foundation "Greetings
From Paradise" Fundraising Event with your registration for 1 in the amount of
$50.00. The event will be held April 18, 2024 in the fire academy engine bay,
near lot I.
 
Your support in helping the Crafton Hills College Foundation achieve its mission
"PLACEHOLDER TEXT ADD NEW MISSION" makes a positive difference for
our students and our community.
 
Thank you again for helping Crafton students to pursue their dreams and reach
their goals. We look forward to seeing you there.
 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
 
 
Carrie Audet
Development Coordinator, Institutional Advancement
Crafton Hills College 
 
 
 
 
 

 Note: $23.00 of your donation is tax deductible 
 

*Please keep this letter as a receipt for your tax records. The Crafton Hills
College Foundation is a 501(c)3 organization and all donations are tax
deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were exchanged
for your donation.
 


